
 

By-election September 30-October 1 

NOTICE OF ELECTION 

In accordance with the University of Melbourne Student Union International (UMSUI) 
Constitution a by-election is to be held to fill a vacancy for UMSUI President. 

POSITION TO BE ELECTED 

UMSU International President 

Nominations Close at 5:00 pm on Thursday September 19 

All International Students enrolled at the University of Melbourne are eligible to stand, 
provided they are not due to graduate before May 2025 

To nominate please use the form at https://forms.gle/SPmLBZRjRvUujiuE9 

Nominations require a nominator and seconder. They can also include an optional 
statement and photograph, to be published on the election website. 

Candidates can withdraw at any time. 

The By-election is conducted under the UMSUI Regulations and Election regulations, 
each of which is available here 

https://intl.umsu.unimelb.edu.au/about/regulationsandpolicies/ 

All International students at the University of Melbourne are eligible to vote 

Voting will open at 10 am on Monday September 30 and close at 5pm On Tuesday 
October 1. 

Voting will be conducted through the BigPulse platform, with an individual link sent to 
all eligible students. 

Stephen Luntz                                                                                                      Patrick Clearwater  

Email: sluntz@abovequota.com.au    pclearwater@abovequota.com.au 

Phone: 0438 667 787                                                                                       Phone: 0431 666 111  
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